
 

 
 
 

Minutes of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Appellate Advisory Committee 

 
July 31, 2017 

 
Notice 
On July 27, 2017, in accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(A), public 
notice was given that the Appellate Advisory Committee proposed to act by email between 
meetings on July 31, 2017. 
 
E-mail Proposal 
At its June 1 meeting, the Appellate Advisory Committee considered the public comments on the 
committee’s proposal to amend Welfare and Institutions Code section 827. At that time, the 
Rules Subcommittee and the Family and Juvenile Law Advisory Committee members who had 
provided input on the proposal before it circulated had made different recommendations about 
how to respond to the public comments regarding defining those records from the juvenile court 
file that a participant in an appellate proceeding could access without a court order. The 
committee decided that it needed additional input from the Family and Juvenile Law Advisory 
Committee members and therefore referred this issue back to the ad hoc joint working group of 
Appellate Advisory Committee and Family and Juvenile Law Advisory Committee members 
who had worked on the proposal before it circulated. That group met and ultimately 
recommended moving forward with the language that was in the proposal as circulated for public 
comment. 
 
Action Taken 
The committee voted to recommend approval of the proposed amendment to Welfare and 
Institutions Code section 827 as previously approved by the committee for circulation and as 
ultimately recommended by the ad hoc joint working group of the Appellate Advisory 
Committee and the Family and Juvenile Law Advisory Committee. 
 
 

Approved by the advisory body on 02/21/19. 
 
 
Posted on: 02/22/19 
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